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Comments: I object to the proposed expansion and development of this forest service land without assessing

what the environmental impacts would be on an expansion of this size and scope. I have heard all of the reasons

for this proposal, from the current lease holder to the developer and I do not feel that they have made a case for

removing hundreds of trees, destroying a safe habitat for wildlife, ensuring that the need for expanded septic

systems will not harm the surrounding area. There appears to be no concern for the beauty of this spot; only the

revenue it will generate to create yet another playground for the wealthy. I am thankful that there has been a

robust grass roots movement to bring awareness to this proposed development. It appears that there was a

desire to slide this in under the radar. I'm surprised that the extension of the comment period to Oct. 7 was not

initially listed on the forest service website. There at least needs to be an environmental impact study as it seems

irresponsible to simply grandfather in the existing leaseholder with such a massive expansion. 


